
Indoor Bowls
Meets on Monday Nights

The RSA Indoor Bowling Club has a long tradition of catering for all ages and
abilities. It brings like minded people together in a relaxed social setting on a
Monday night beginning at 7pm. Teams are drawn based on ability while
three matches of seven ends are played to determine the nightly placings.
The evening concludes by 9:30pm.

The only requirement to play is to wear flat soled shoes as everything
else is supplied. The season starts in early March and runs through to mid
November. Visitors are welcomed to play or "give it a go". Beginners have the
opportunity to receive coaching.

The cost is $5/night and if you wish to play regularly then there is also an
annual subscription of $20. 
We currently have approx. 30 members, and generally have a nightly
attendance of between 12 and 20 players.

Several members use the club night to hone their skills for entering outside
tournaments on a regular basis. Our club currently caters for a singles and a
drawn pairs championship. 

If you are interested in playing please just turn up on a Monday night by
6:45pm so that you can be included in the draw. 
Alternatively, contact Mike Demler on 0223866066 for more details.


